
MEMORANDUM

To: LLA Membership

From: Gary Weber

Date: December 20, 2023

Subject: Annual Report of the LLA Technology Committee - Lycolaw Website

The Technology Committee has had no need to meet this year. The Association’s

technology is relatively up-to-date and no upgrades are anticipated in the coming year.

The website continues to offer multiple services to the Lycoming County bar.

This includes publication of opinions and reporting of news, events, and

announcements. 

Since last year’s report, 142 opinions have been reported on the site. This is

substantially fewer than in past years. The lower number results from several factors.

First, the vacant judicial position limits the number of opinions reported. Second,

Judges Linhardt and Carlucci have decided to limit the number orf opinions reported to

those they deem to have significant or unique facts or legal determinations. I would

prefer to see all opinions published, but have deferred to their decisions.

Forty articles concerning the activities of the Association and its members were

posted.

We try to keep an up-to-date member directory. Members should review their

listing to provide updates and correct any errors.

The Lycolaw® trademark was renewed last year. Thank you to Austin White for

undertaking that effort.

A member only access page is in the works. The idea is to limit the Lycoming

Reporter and other member only materials to  members, who will be able to access the

page with a password.

As always, material for publication involving the activities of our members

should be sent to me for publication.


